RAPAC AND WHY IT’S IMPORTANT
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RAPAC is the political action committee for the REALTORS® of Arizona. RAPAC allows us to collect contributions from our members, aggregate those contributions into one giant pool, and then make contributions from that pool to campaigns and organizations that support REALTOR® and real estate-related issues.

 

Most PACs are generally based on one special issue or party interest.  RAPAC is not. RAPAC is a bipartisan organization that exists to protect and promote REALTOR® interests and real estate industry-related issues across our state. In fact, RAPAC works for you on a myriad of issues including water rights, private property rights, real estate transfer tax, HOA legislation, professional services tax, and ADRE regulation requirements to name just a few.

RAPAC is important for several reasons. First and foremost, in many states, PACs may contribute more funds to candidates than individuals. RAPAC is a certified Super PAC (the largest in Arizona) meaning we can contribute more money than other PACs. For example, in Arizona, individuals and regular political committees may only contribute $410 to candidates running for the state legislature per election, while RAPAC can contribute four times that amount, or $1,664.  

The second reason RAPAC is so important is that RAPAC has plenty of funds to spend on candidates.  Whereas individuals may not be able to spend large sums on political activity, RAPAC raises money from a large base of members and spends a good portion of that money solely on funding campaigns.  

Our success at the legislature is due in no small part to RAPAC and its ability to help us make an impact on legislative policy!
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